
Newhaven Port Marine Safety Code Annual Audit – 28th April 2025 
This annual check PMSC audit was conducted by the Designated Person, Mr W Heaps, on 28th April 

2025 using a checklist derived from the Port Marine Safety Code (April 2025) (PMSC) and the 

associated “A Guide to Good Practice on Port Marine Operations” (April 2025) (GtGP).   

Overall, the objective of the April 2025 audit visit was fully achieved. It was confirmed that a 

comprehensive MSMS was in place, referencing all appropriate requirements of the PMSC. The newly 

appointed DP had a thorough introduction to the port and activities and is confident in confirming 

previous audit conclusions that Newhaven Port Authority is compliant with the requirements of the 

Port Marine Safety code (2025 edition). 
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